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1st September 2020 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

I am delighted and honoured to be appointed the new Headteacher at St Clare’s Primary 

School, and I am keen to get to know all members of the school community: parents, 

pupils and staff alike. 

Having worked in an outstanding Catholic primary school for the last seven years, I know 

that a successful and happy school depends on all of us working together in partnership. 

I am very much looking forward to finding out more about the school so that the changes 

we make in this new chapter are supported by the whole school community.  Your ideas 

and feedback will always be valued. I went into teaching to improve the life chances of 

the pupils, so you can be assured that everything I do will be with the best interests of 

the children at its heart. 

Parents make an important contribution to their children’s achievements at school, and I 

want to further develop the relationship between the school and parents for everyone’s 

benefit. 

Unfortunately, due to the pandemic, I am currently unable to hold events where we can 

meet each other properly.  However, I am contactable through the school email address 

or by phone and I will usually be at the school gate each morning and afternoon. 

Finally, I would like to thank all the parents and carers who followed our one-way system 

on Convent Drive this morning. This meant that all children were able to enter the school 

smoothly and safely. 

With kind regards, 

 

Mrs Judy Beer 

Headteacher 

  


